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RESPONSE SUMMARY 
 
The Ministry of Transportation & Infrastructure (MoTI) has received the above noted referral from the 
District of Mackenzie regarding the proposed rezoning. The application has been reviewed and approved. 
Please note the following: 
 

• It appears this application is outside of the 800-meter Controlled Area radius, so if the proposal is 
to move forward under a zoning bylaw amendment, Ministry sign off on the bylaw will not be 
required.   
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact myself at (250) 649-2944, or by email at 
Janet.Grainger@gov.bc.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Janet Grainger 
Development Services Officer 
Fort George District 
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